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Central Soya Company, Inc. License No. 34-20470-C1
ATTN.  Ron Raifsnider

234 § Jefferson Street

Nost Office Box 485

Delphos, OH 45833

Dear Mr. Raifsnicer:

This refers to a telephone contact conducte. September 21, 1989. The contact
was an examination of activities conducted under your liconse as they .elate
to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's »ules and
regulations and the conditions of your license.

As a result of this examination of activities, two regulatory concerns were
noted and are specified below. ">y may be evaluated at an onsite 1nspection
at your facility in the n.ar future.

(1) The individuai author‘zed on your license as the Radiation Safety Officer
(Mr. Orville Rainwaior) retired, and the RSO duties were assumed by
Mr. Doug Lopshire without obtaining prio~ NRC approval and amending
your 1icense to reflect this change.

(2) 1t appears that physical inventories of bypraduc. material in yo.r
possession have not been perforned as required.

You should examine your license and NRC regulations to determire how you can
correct these apparent regulatory concerns. Please submit to this orfice
within 30 days of this letter, & description of ac*ions taken or those that
will be taten to correct the above meationed regulatory concerus.

If you have any questions regarding this contact, you may contact us at
312-790-5500.

Sincerely,

Don Sraniswski, Chief
Nuclear Ma.erials Safety
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